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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Dear Parents 

 

It is good to get to the end of the week free from snow and to be looking forward to our Easter 

Celebrations.  This week has been very eventful for many children in our school.  

 

🎼 Farnham Music Festival 🎼 

A very big thank you to everyone who transported and supported children in Badgers and Foxes at 

the Farnham Festival last Monday.  The children performed brilliantly and thank you too to 

Mrs Stevens and Mrs Kibbler for attending the Festival and teaching the children the songs.  

 

 
Brilliant Bricks 

Rabbits enjoyed being creative and working collaboratively through the medium of Lego bricks this 

week. Thank you to the parents in Rabbits for the voluntary contributions to enable this event to 

take place. The children were totally absorbed in story problem solving using Lego and were very 

proud of their creations. 

 

🚲 Pedals 🚲 

Yr 2 had a great morning learning how to ride bikes and scooters and finding out about road safety 

on Thursday.  

 

🎈 Visit from Churt Pre-school 🎈 

We were delighted to invite the children from Churt Pre-school to come and spend the morning 

with the children in Rabbit Class.  They had the opportunity to hunt for some pictures of Easter 

rabbits, to play on the trim trail in our lovely outdoor environment and to become familiar with our 

school setting.  

…/… 
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🐰 Bunny Fun Run 🐰 

This weekend on Palm Sunday, the children are looking forward to taking part in the annual Bunny 

Fun Run.  Look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday for our final week of our Spring Term.  

 

Best wishes 

Gillian Morris 

****************** 

Dates Box: 

 

Sun, 25 Mar 11.00am PTA event – Bunny Fun Run 

Tues, 27 Mar 1.15pm-3.00pm 

and again from 

3.30pm 

 

Parents’ Evening for Yr 2 

Thurs, 29 Mar 9.00am 

 

2.00pm 

Easter Service – further details to follow 

 

School closes for the Easter break 

Mon, 16 Apr 8.30am First day of the Summer Term 

 

*************************** 

News items for this week: 

 

Easter Service – please don’t forget to put the finishing touches to your child’s Easter Bonnet 

ready for next Thursday!  Further details regarding the Service will be issued separately, via 

email. 

 

Eagle Radio’s Easter Egg Appeal – we have been asked to let you all 

know that Eagle Radio is still looking for donations of Easter eggs 

for this year’s appeal.  They have more children to support than 

ever before, children who would not otherwise receive an Easter 

egg.  The deadline for donations is this weekend and the full list 

of drop-off points is on Eagle’s website: 

https://www.eagleradio.co.uk/listings/eggdropoff/.  Please help if 

you can – many thanks everyone. 
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